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TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON REPORT 
Item No.   

 
RECOMMENDATON: 
THAT the Council of the Township of North Huron hereby appoint a Member of Council -  
________________________, to sit on the Court of Revision for the Walsh Municipal Drain. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
The Council of the Municipality of Morris-Turnberry in accordance with Section 78 of the Drainage 
Act requested R. J. Burnside & Associates to prepare an Engineer’s Report for the Walsh Municipal 
Drain 2016. The objective of the report is to establish the watershed area contributing to the Walsh 
Municipal Drain and to determine a solution to alleviate the ponding and surface erosion currently 
taking place within the area. The Report recommends abandoning the existing Municipal Drain and 
constructing a new Walsh Municipal Drain from its’ outlet into the extension of the existing Grasby 
Municipal Drain in Lot 4, Concession 7, Municipality of Morris-Turnberry (Morris Ward), County of 
Huron to the lot line between Lots 41 and 42, Concession 6, Township of North Huron (former 
geographic Township of East Wawanosh), County of Huron. 
  
The Drainage Act states, in part, “where more than one municipality is involved the Court consists 
of two members from the initiating municipality and one member from each of the other affected 
municipalities.                                  
 
The Council of the Municipality of Morris-Turnberry at their May 17, 2016 Council Meeting passed 
Motion 254-2016 “That the Members for the Court of Revision for the Walsh Municipal Drain be: 3 
members, Paul Gowing and Jamie Heffer from the Municipality of Morris-Turnberry and one 
member from the Township of North Huron”. 
 
A Court of Revision for the Engineer’s Report for the Walsh Municipal Drain - 2016 has been 
scheduled for Tuesday, June 7, 2016 at 8:30 pm, at the Municipality of Morris-Turnberry Council 
Chambers. 
 
DISCUSSION 
That the Council of the Township of North Huron in accordance with the Drainage Act appoint a 
member of Council to the Court of Revision for the Walsh Municipal Drain 2016. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 None of the items in this report have a direct financial impact on the budget. 
 
FUTURE CONSIDERATIONS 
No items for further consideration. 

REPORT TO:  Reeve Vincent and Members of Council 
PREPARED BY:  Kathy Adams Clerk 
DATE: 06/06/2016 
SUBJECT: Court of Revision – Walsh Municipal Drain 
ATTACHMENTS: None. 
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RELATIONSHIP TO STRATEGIC PLAN   
Our natural environment is valued and protected. 
Our administration is fiscally responsible and strives for operational excellence. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Kathy Adams, Clerk  Sharon Chambers, CAO 


